NEWS RELEASE

May 5, 2009

An Information Night is scheduled on Thursday, May 14th at Forest Lake Masonic Lodge #344.  The Lodge will be open to men in the area who are Masons and non-Masons.  Men, your families are also invited so they may learn more about this community centered organization.

Freemasonry is the oldest, largest and most widely recognized fraternal organization in the world with more than 15,000 Masons in Minnesota alone.  Our organization has donated more than $400,000 in college scholarships, contributed a record donation of $65 million to the University of Minnesota for cancer research, and has provided telephone cards to the U.S. Armed Forces in the Middle East so our soldiers could keep in contact with their families.  Forest Lake lodge is also proud of its community relationship with a local food shelf, the Explorer and Girl Scout troops and its annual support of the KidsID program for missing children and Relay for Life.

If you’ve always wanted to be a part of a great community organization this is your chance.  For more information call Dave Olson (651) 464-2594, or John Ede (651) 462-5342.  Or, feel free to drop in that night and say “hello.”  We’re located across the street from to MarketPlace Foods on Hwy 61.
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